
STEM CHALLENGE:

What can you do with a PUMPKIN?

Get your pumpkin ready because it’s time for the
Annual Anne Fox Pumpkin Challenge!

ALL students and staff are invited to participate in the challenge by
bringing in a completed pumpkin creation on Monday, October 28th.

*Please do not bring your pumpkin before the start date.

Will you paint it? Carve it? Build it into something magnificent?
We can’t wait to find out!

Don’t have a pumpkin?
Create a pumpkin on paper to decorate our front hallway!

Pumpkins will be displayed at school for the week
and sent home on Friday, November 1st.

Questions?
Contact Mrs. Morgan (STEM teacher) karamorgan@sd54.org
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